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NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS 

INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 

The Department of Defense, Veterans and Emergency Management is 

conducting a competitive bid process for the Bog Brook Kitchen 

Renovation at Kitchen and Dining Facility in Gilead, Maine.  Bids will be 

opened and read aloud by the Directorate of Facilities Engineering at 2:00 

p.m. on 22 December 2021. 

 

Only the Kitchen Area will be renovated under this bid package.  The 

entire kitchen area shall be demolished.  The existing foundation shall be 

used to construct the new kitchen.  The complete renovation shall consist 

of the building structure, building envelope, windows, doors, roof system, 

bathroom and kitchen equipment.  The HVAC mechanical, plumbing, 

and electrical systems shall be upgraded. 

 

The detailed Notice to Contractors is on the Bureau of General Services 

website: https://www.maine.gov/dafs/bgs/business-opportunities . 
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